PHILIPPINES Mil, Sta. No. 1
Luzon 6 October 1899
17 July 1901

The Philippine postal service remained subsidiary to the San Francisco office until 1 May 1899, when it became
an independent entity. This event was most clearly indicated by the excising of the S.F. reference from the
Registry cancellation. The altered marking is recorded used from 15 May 1899 to 18 December 1901.



